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December 2023 

Chung Wah Terrace and Emery Avenue 
roundabout 
Construction works 

Dear Stakeholder  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL) has awarded a tender for 
construction of a new roundabout at the intersection of Chung Wah Terrace and Emery 
Avenue. 

A roundabout will improve safety at the intersection, which has been the site of 35 traffic 
incidents since 2018, resulting in 21 injuries. 

Construction is expected to start in early 2024 and it is anticipated to take 6 months to 
complete. Works will be undertaken while allowing traffic to flow under traffic management 
conditions.  

Work Monday to Saturday, temporary lane closures and reduced speed conditions can be 
expected. Night works will be required at times, with residents notified in advance. 

Engineering studies recommend the construction of a roundabout at the intersection of 
Chung Wah Terrace and Emery Avenue. A roundabout will reduce the risk of further crashes 
and effectively manage traffic flow. 

For further information about the project, visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 

Contact 

To find out more, contact DIPL Project Manager John Kassaras on phone 8999 4788 or email 
john.kassaras@nt.gov.au. 
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Map showing area of works at Chung Wah Terrace and Emery Avenue 


